
 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor, P.O. Box 2319, Toronto, ON, M4P 1E4 
2300, rue Yonge, 27e étage, C.P. 2319, Toronto (Ontario) M4P 1E4 

T 416-481-1967    1-888-632-6273     

F 416-440-7656    OEB.ca 

 

 

BY EMAIL  

July 23, 2021 
 
 
To: All Parties in EB-2020-0290 
 
Re: Ontario Power Generation Inc. 
 Application for 2022-2026 Payment Amounts 

Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0290 
 

In accordance with Procedural Order No. 4, an oral hearing has been scheduled to start 
on August 4, 2021, and continue if required, on August 5 and 6, 2021. As is routine 
practice, the audio feed of the hearing will be available on the OEB’s website.  

For the first time, the OEB will also be live streaming both audio and video of the OPG 
oral hearing on the OEB’s YouTube channel. The channel can be accessed using the 
link: https://www.youtube.com/c/OntarioEnergyBoard-OEB.  

The OEB is taking this step to increase the transparency of our process. 

Decisions on which oral hearings will be live streamed will be made on a case by case 
basis by the Office of the Registrar. Recordings of live streams of oral hearings will not 
be kept on the OEB’s YouTube channel on a permanent basis.   

As a general reminder, no photos, screen captures, video or audio recording whether 
full or part will be allowed unless authorized by the OEB. Persons watching the hearing 
on YouTube should be aware that the live stream may have a delay of approximately 30 
seconds. 

All participants are encouraged to review the Virtual Hearings Guide prior to the 
hearing. This document outlines the process for participation in a virtual hearing and is 
available on the Regulatory Calendar page of the OEB’s website.  

Yours truly, 
 
Original Signed By 
 
Christine E. Long 
Registrar 

https://www.youtube.com/c/OntarioEnergyBoard-OEB
https://www.oeb.ca/sites/default/files/OEB-Virtual-Hearings-Guide-20210317.pdf

